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January 2018, Holy Mass Schedule 

Sunday 7th   Feast of the Holy Family   4pm 

Sunday 14th   Second Sunday after Epiphany  4pm 

Sunday 21st   Third Sunday after Epiphany  4pm 

Sunday 28th   Septuagesima Sunday   4pm - Tea in the crypt after Mass today 

*All Masses will be held at St Therese's, Somerton Road, Belfast, BT15 4AQ 

 

Announcements 

Thank you to everyone who has attended and volunteered at the Latin Mass last year.  This year, let 

us aim to grow our congregation and build the Latin Mass community by inviting a friend to the Mass, 

meeting new people at tea in the crypt after Mass or volunteering with the Schola or Servers. 

Tea after Holy Mass 

Tea and biscuits will be available after Latin Mass on Sunday 28th of January.  Everyone is welcome 

to come down to the crypt (the stairs down to it are located behind the Church) for refreshments and a 

chat, don’t be shy! If you would like to help set up for tea before Mass or tidying up afterwards, please 

contact Nikita on 07407719353. 

 

Altar Serving 

Latin Mass Belfast are looking for men and boys to help 

serve at Mass on Sundays and at other liturgical functions.  

Boys can begin serving three months after receiving First 

Holy Communion. All we ask is that you arrive thirty 

minutes before the Holy Mass.  If you are interested, come 

and meet us in the sacristy, or if you would like to know 

more, you can contact Stephen on 07470459008.  

 

Schola 

At Latin Mass Belfast, we are passionate about enriching 

our weekly liturgies with music most suited to the Roman 

Rite – that is Gregorian Chant. It is our choir’s desire to 

grow and improve, that is why we are always looking for 

new members.  Previous experience is desirable but by 

no means essential, and anyone with a genuine desire to 

take part in the sung liturgy will soon find their 

perseverance richly rewarded. 

If you are interested, please come along to a rehearsal at 

3.15pm before each Mass or contact the Choir Master at cormac.mccool@yahoo.com  

 

**If you have any announcements you would like posted in our monthly newsletter, please contact: 

latinmassbelfast@gmail.com 


